
State Representative Sean Patrick Brennan 

October 2023  

Ohio House District 14  
(614) 466-3485 | rep14@ohiohouse.gov 

Dear District 14 Resident: 

As State Representative, it is my duty to ensure that my constituents are informed about     
matters that directly affect them. As such, I have important news to share regarding unclaimed 
funds in the Ohio Department of Commerce Division of Unclaimed Funds that may belong to 
you or a family member. 

The Division of Unclaimed Funds is responsible for safeguarding funds that have been left   
unclaimed by individuals and organizations. These funds could be from various sources, such 
as forgotten bank accounts, insurance policies, utility deposits, uncashed checks, unclaimed 
casino winnings, and more. 

My Statehouse office has been working diligently with the Department to identify residents 
within the district who might be entitled to unclaimed funds. As you can imagine, the          
verification process is a very time consuming task, especially due to residents moving, passing 
away, and other variables. So, to ensure that everyone in the district can find out if they are   
entitled to any unclaimed funds, I thought that I would dedicate this month’s front page        
column to the procedure that is simple to do on your own. 

To initiate the process please follow these steps: 

1.) Visit the official website for the Division of Unclaimed Funds at: com.ohio.gov/divisions-
and-programs/unclaimed-funds 
 
2.) Use the provided search function on the website to enter your name and other relevant     
details. 
 
3.) Review the search results carefully and identify the claims associated with your name. 
 
4.) Follow the instructions provided on the website to submit your claim. 
 
I wish you the best of luck in reclaiming any unclaimed funds that may be due to you or a 
loved one. In fact, if you are able to identify any funds to which you are entitled, I would be 
very happy to know, so please feel free to contact me to let me know. Further, if you require 
any assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to my office. Best wishes for a Happy      
Halloween! 

Sincerely, 

 
Sean Patrick Brennan 
State Representative, District 14 
77 South High Street, Columbus, Ohio 
43215 
Website: 
ohiohouse.gov/members/sean-p-brennan 
 

Proudly serving Parma, Parma Heights, and 
Cleveland’s West Park Neighborhood! 

It was an honor 
join Parma 
Heights Mayor 
Marie Gallo as 
she swore in new 
Police Chief Tanya 
Czack and wish  
outgoing Police 
Chief Steve 
Scharschmidt a  
happy retirement 
last month. 



Representative Sean Patrick Brennan                                 
My Support for Labor is Ironclad 

 

My Grandpa Brennan was a United Auto Workers (UAW) member and I have been an 
Ohio Education Association (OEA) member for the past three decades.  Parma was 
built by and continues to depend on the hard work of union laborers.  That is why I am 
proud to stand with my union brothers and sisters both at the Statehouse and in the  
District.  Members of the UAW sacrificed financially to help get the Big Three auto 
makers through the last two economic downturns.  While CEO salaries have skyrocket-
ed, rank-and-file salaries have stagnated.  It is their turn.  What an honor it was to join 
members of the UAW at the Stellantis parts distribution center on the picket line in 
Streetboro recently.  I have been in regular communication with Parma General Motors 
UAW Local #1005 President Dan Schwartz throughout the strike.  He knows that I  
support him and his members and he knows that Parma supports them, as well.  To 
learn more about the UAW visit their website at www.UAW.org.  Let’s pray for a quick 
end to the ordeal. 



Rep. Brennan Sets October In-District “Office Hours” 

 

State Rep. Brennan Announces Funding for 

Afterschool Enrichment Programs 

Saturday, October 14: Pokemon Go—Catch ‘Em All with State Rep. Brennan 

 -Parma’s Veteran’s Memorial Park (11:00 am—Noon) 

 -Meet at the playground (Cancelled if weather is inclement) 

Monday, October 16: Walk and Chat with State Rep. Brennan 

 -Cuyahoga Community College’s Western Campus (1:30 pm—2:30 pm) 

 -Meet in front of the theater off Pleasant Valley Road 

 -We will walk inside or outside, depending upon the weather 

 

Monday, October 16: Beer and Brats with State Rep. Brennan  

 -Schnitz Ale Brewery (7:00 pm—8:00 pm) 5729 Pearl Road

State Representative Sean Patrick Brennan (Parma) has announced that the State of Ohio is now 
accepting applications for the 2023 – 2024 Ohio Afterschool Enrichment (ACE) Educational 
Savings Account program.  The program provides families with a $1,000 credit per child (ages 6-
18) that can be used for a variety of educational enrichment activities, such as before- and after-
school educational programs, day camps for academics, music, and the arts, curriculum and ma-
terials for homeschool families, educational, learning, or skills services, tuition for learning ex-
tension centers, field trips to historical landmarks, museums, science centers, and theaters, in-
cluding admission, exhibit, and program fees, language classes, music lessons, tutoring, and 
many other programs. 

“As a father of two and a public educator for three decades, I know how important it is to keep 
our young people engaged and socializing outside of the school day.  I also know how expensive 
it can be.  That is why I am happy to support the Afterschool Childhood Enrichment (ACE) Edu-
cation Saving Program.” 

To find out more and to apply visit https://education.ohio.gov/ohioace or contact State Rep. 
Brennan at 614-466-3485 or Rep14@OhioHouse.gov. 

Thanks to Parma 
Senior Center     
Director Erin Lally 
and to all of the 
folks who attend-
ed my talk  last 
month.  Being 
raised by my 
grandma from 7th 
grade through my 
college years, I 
have a soft spot in 
my heart for my 
elders. 



 

State Rep. Brennan 

Supporting the Community 

1 

2 

3 
4 

5 

6 

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month  

     Sadly, I lost my beloved mother to breast    
cancer in 2011.  If she had only gone for regular 
mammograms, she might have been able to 
witness by daughter’s wedding in July. Please 
watch my public service announcement and 
schedule a checkup with your doctor soon. 

https://ohiohouse.gov/members/sean-p-
brennan/video/breast-cancer-psa-74812 

1: Congratulations to Parma’s Pilat 
Insurance on achieving 60 years! 

2: I am a big fan of Normany High 
School’s culinary program! Check out 
their restaurant—The Sword and 
Shield! 

3: Showing my support for the Cuya-
hoga County Sheriff’s Department! 

4: Happy to work with Mayor Justin 
Bibb and my colleague Rep. Darnell 
Brewer to support funding for Habitat 
for Humanity in the community. 

5: Cuyahoga County Prosecutor     
Michael O’Malley and I talk often 
about how to solve crime issues. 

6: Thirty years ago I was a substitute teacher at Shiloh     
Middle School—now I get to stop by and say congratula-
tions for great performance on the state report card! 


